
Campus Ministry Staff Conference 2019 

Defending the Faith 

 

Date: May 20-21, 2019 

 

Place: 
Wildwood Lodge                        Holiday Inn 
N14 W24121 Tower Place        N14 W24140 Tower Place 
Pewaukee WI 53072                  Pewaukee WI 53072 

 

Goals: 
1. To allow Campus Pastors and workers to share ideas for campus work, including the  

chance to share hopes and dreams about future work in campus ministry 
2. To provide mutual support and encouragement through dialogue and fellowship 
3. To foster new campus ministry efforts 
4. To provide resource information for others to reference as they begin or carry out their  

campus work 
 

Schedule: (All events will be held at Holiday Inn unless otherwise noted) 
Monday, May 20, 2019 

12:00-1:00 pm Registration (Light lunch served during registration) at Holiday Inn 

1:00-1:15 pm Devotion 
1:15-1:30 pm Welcome and Opening Announcements 
1:30-3:30 pm Introductions and Show and Tell - Share a favorite devotion, Bible study,  

or ministry idea for campus ministry (already uploaded to CM website) 
3:30-3:45 pm Break and Networking 

3:45-4:45 pm Apologetics Toolbox – Pastor Mike Berg 

4:45-5:30 pm Breakout groups and discussion 

5:30-6:15 pm Special Speakers: Mission Journeys – Mr. Shannon Bohme 

6:15 pm Closing prayer and transition time 
6:30 pm Supper at the Machine Shed 

7:30 pm Fellowship and networking 
 

Tuesday, May 21, 2019 

7:30-8:30 am Breakfast at Wildwood Lodge 

8:30-8:45 am Devotion at Holiday Inn 

8:45-9:45 am Apologetics Toolbox – Pastor Mike Berg 

9:45-10:00 am Break 

10:00-11:00 am Apologetics Toolbox – Pastor Mike Berg 

11:00-11:30 am What Can the Campus Ministry Committee Do for You? with Charlie V. 
11:30-11:45 am Closing Devotion and Announcements 

11:45 am Conference closes with box lunch for the road 

 

Devotions: 
Devotion #1: Pastor Brian Wrobel 
Devotion #2: Pastor Justin Cloute 

Devotion #3: Pastor Scott Oelhafen 



 

Cost:  
$75--This will include lodging and food. 
As we have done for previous Staff Conferences, travel assistance will also be offered. We plan 
to cover all of the travel (airfare/mileage) costs. Attendees will make their own travel 
arrangements and then request reimbursement at the conference for those expenses. Mileage 
will be paid based on the current synod mileage reimbursement rate. Because these costs are 
being picked up our committee, attendees are asked to do all that they can to keep their travel 
costs to a minimum. We trust the brothers and sisters will act in good stewardship as they 
make their travel arrangements. 
 

Follow Up: 
We will have a sheet for the conference attendees to fill out before they leave the conference 
naming three things that they are going to do or work on from the information that they 
received from this conference as well as give suggestion to the Campus Ministry Committee on 
how our committee can better serve our campus ministries and the WELS as a whole. 
 


